
20th June 2025 

NEWSLETTER  
Dear Parents/Guardians 

It has been a very hot week in school, the pupils have had a great week enjoying the outdoors.  

Our Secondary Sports Day was warm and dry! The pupils and  

parents had a wonderful time and we have some lovely photos of  

the day to share with you. 
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Welsh word of the week 

Adventure—”Antur” 

Chartwell’s Theme Day 

July 10th will be a themed 
lunch day in school (poster 
attached for you) 

DATES 

July 9th—Parents Evening—please contact your child’s 

teacher to make an appointment to come into school. 

July 17th—Last day in school for pupils 

September 2nd—First day back in school for pupils. 

PRIMARY SPORTS DAY 

It was unfortunate that we had to cancel the Pri-
mary Sports Day, however we are going to look at 
our plans to reschedule this and we will let you 
know as soon as possible. 

SUN SAFETY 

Please remember to send in a hat 

and sun cream  in the warm weather. 

We will support your child to wear the 

hat  

UNIFORM 

Poster attached 

of supermarkets 

who are having 

school uniform 

sales in the com-

ing weeks. 






